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Dear Prayer Partners: 
 
Psalms 100:4 “Enter into His gates with thanksgiving, and into His courts with praise: be 
thankful unto Him, and bless His name.”   This is a precious verse to the Heaths.  You 
remember our December letter gave some health issues for Norma that were being resolved.  
Praise the Lord she is able to travel with me again and is probably feeling better than she has in 
over a year. 
      
This past Wednesday (Mar. 28) the silicon oil was removed from her right eye.  It was placed 
there in December to hold the retina in place.  Again, our Lord has blessed and the eye is doing 
well.  She will need a cataract removed from that eye in 6 – 8 months from now. 
 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR PRAYERS AND SUPPORT!!!  THE LORD DOES HEAR AND HE IS 
GRACIOUS!!! 
 
UPDATE 
We have enjoyed some great meetings in N.C., TN., FL., and TX.!!  There are several of these 
Churches that are running their missions conferences like the old days – with enthusiasm, 
decorations, several missionary candidates, young people present, and international banquets.   
 
ONE ENCOURAGING FEATURE: some of these Churches are taking their young people on 
mission trips.  This is the key to recruitment!!  Missionaries that are willing to have young 
people come and work for a short period of time, Churches that are willing to help the young 
people get to the field, and the Holy Spirit anxious to call them!! 
 
If your Church would be interested in sending a group to a field where World Wide New 
Testament Baptist Mission operates – PLEASE contact us and we will put you in touch with a 
missionary. 
 
PRAYER REQUESTS 

1. Pray for Lighthouse Baptist Church in Guam.  The building is almost ready for the roof. 
2. Pray for scheduled meetings in N.C., TX., and VA. during April, May, and June. 
3. Pray for World Wide New Testament Baptist Mission Family Week, June 18-21. 
4. Pray for recruiting in our fundamental colleges. 
5. Pray for Norma’s continued good health and strengthening. 
6. Pray for WWNTBM leadership, that it will continue to stay the course in this day 

of compromising standards, doctrine and convictions. 
 

 Yours in His Service, 
 
 
Dalton & Norma Heath   


